
 
 

OFFICIAL NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

STATE OF ILLINOIS 

 

LIBERTYVILLE TOWNSHIP 

LIBERTYVILLE, ILLINOIS 

 
Public notice is hereby given that sealed bids will be received at the Libertyville Township 

Office located at 359 Merrill Court, Libertyville, Illinois until 9:00 a.m. CST on Friday, 

April 5, 2019 for the following:  
 

2019 Native Seed Purchase 

 

Bid documents will be available on Wednesday, March 20, 2019 at Libertyville Township Office, 359 

Merrill Court, Libertyville, IL.  

 

Proposals shall be made on forms furnished by the Township Supervisor and shall be addressed in a 

sealed envelope: 

Libertyville Township 

C/o Kathleen O’Connor, Libertyville Township Supervisor 

359 Merrill Court 

Libertyville, IL 60048 

 

and shall be marked “2019 NATIVE SEED PURCHASE”.  

 

The bid opening will occur on Friday, April 5, 2019 at 9:15 a.m. at Libertyville Township Office, 359 

Merrill Court, Libertyville, IL 60048. 

 

Further information regarding the letting may be obtained by contacting the Supervisor at (847) 816-

6800. 

 

The Township in accordance with the laws of the State of Illinois hereby notifies all bidders that it will 

affirmatively insure that the contract entered into pursuant to this advertisement will be awarded to the 

lowest responsible bidder without discrimination on the grounds of race, color, or national origin. 

 

No bid shall be withdrawn for a period of 60 days after opening of the bids without the consent of the 

Owner. 

 

Dated this 20th of March 2019 

Libertyville Township 

By: Kathleen O’Connor, Township Supervisor 


